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               ICC Approves Construction of Ameren Transmission Line


           Along Route 71 in LaSalle County

The Illinois Commerce Commission voted unanimously Wednesday to authorize construction of a new 138 kV transmission line between Ameren IP’s Ottawa substation to the Wedron substation along Route 71 in LaSalle County.  The new line will cover approximately 9 miles.

AmerenIP and Ameren Illinois Transmission Company (AITC) originally proposed building two 138 kV transmission lines in LaSalle County to alleviate problems with low voltage and to ensure adequate, reliable and efficient electric service to AmerenIP customers in the area.  


The Commission entered an order in March, 2009 granting AmerenIP’s request to build a 24 mile-long, 138 kV line between IP’s North LaSalle substation and the Wedron substation and a nine-mile long, 138 kV line from the Ottawa substation to the Wedron substation, along the wooded, western bank of the Fox River.


The Commission voted to reopen the case in September, 2009 for the purpose of reconsidering the transmission line route between Ottawa and Wedron, specifically whether the transmission line should be built along the west bank of the Fox River or along State Route 71.  Parties to the case provided additional evidence on each route, its proximity to homes, accessibility, construction difficulties and environmental impacts.

After reviewing the additional evidence, the Commission determined that State Route 71, between Ottawa and Wedron was the preferred route for the new Ameren transmission line.
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